
 

 

11th November 2024 
 
Deputy Robert Troy 
Dáil Éireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2 
Robert.troy@oireachtas.ie. 
 
 
PQ ref 44365/24 
 
 
Dear Deputy Troy, 
 
I refer to your representation PQ ref 44365/24 in relation to ‘when Regional Hospital Mullingar, 
will return to using charter medical for five days' rapid access’. 
 
Regional Hospital Mullingar can advise that the Rapid Access Clinic service is a three-day week 
currently.  
 
RHM continue to monitor service demand and delivery model with the aim to continue to meet 
the needs of the catchment area.  
 
 
I hope this clarifies this matter. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
Niamh Reeder 
Interim Hospital Manager 
 


